
Happy Friday! 
 
As we wrap up another productive week, we wanted to take a moment to wish everyone a very Happy 

Christmas and a wonderful New Year!            

 
For those celebrating Christmas, may your festivities be filled with joy, peace, and fantastic moments with 
your loved ones. For those who don't celebrate, we hope you enjoy a restful and happy time during this 
holiday period. 
 
Thank you all for your hard work and incredible support throughout the year. Your dedication and 
collaboration has been truly inspiring, significantly reshaping the project to ensure the children of 
Nottinghamshire receive the right support at the right time. Let's enjoy the Christmas break and come back 
refreshed and ready to continue our great work in the New Year! 
 

New to weeknotes?                      

 

Hey there, weeknote newbies!               Welcome aboard! If you're curious about what we've been up to this 

year, check out our past weeknotes by clicking right here      Needs-led Front Door Project past weeknotes. 

Enjoy the ride!         

 
 
NSCP project team 

https://nscp.nottinghamshire.gov.uk/learning-from-practice/needs-led-front-door-project/

